
Marsh Hill Newsletter 

               June 17th 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that this newsletter finds you well. 

Fathers’ Day Assemblies 

Very well done to all our Year 3 children for the marvellous assemblies that they performed this week to 

celebrate Fathers’ Day. I know that all who attended (not just fathers, but mothers, grandparents uncles 

and aunts too) enjoyed the lovely singing, dancing, poetry and art that they saw. 

I am delighted to share just some of the positive feedback that we have had from parents and carers: 

“Very nice. Thank you for involving my child as she just started on Monday.” 

“All the children performed really well. Lovely singing and actions.” 

“Very nicely organised and lovely to see the children enjoying the assembly.” 

“My child is really enjoying school now and I was impressed with today. Great progress. 

Registration for Grammar Schools in September 2023 

If your child is currently in Year 5 and you would like them to sit the entrance exam for grammar school  

entry to Year 7 in September 2023, then please register online using the link below.  

https://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/apply-onlineapp.php 

The closing date for registering is 4.00 pm on Thursday 30th June 2022. The test itself will take place on 

Saturday 17th September 2022.  

Route2Wellbeing Birmingham 

This week I have received the following information which I would like to share with all parents and carers 
in our school community. Route2Wellbeing Birmingham is the definitive guide to local voluntary and  
community health and care services in Birmingham. Route2wellbeing makes it easy to find local services 
and activities that promote good health and wellbeing. To learn more about their services and what they 
do, please click on the link below: 

https://r2wbirmingham.info/home 

https://www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/apply-onlineapp.php
https://r2wbirmingham.info/home


Marsh Hill’s Got Talent 

Now that daily life is being more like what we were used to before the pandemic, we think this is a good 
opportunity to show the talent that we have in abundance at Marsh Hill. To this end, we will be holding a 
Marsh Hill’s Got Talent competition. Children will audition (either as individuals or as a group); and each 
Year group will send one act through to the final which will be held in the school hall on Friday 8th July. 
The auditions will take place during the week commencing 27th June. 

Children will be able to audition more than once if they wish, but each entrance will cost them 50p. All 
money raised will go towards school fund. 

Dates for you Diary 

Event Time and Date 

EYFS Induction meeting for parents of    
children starting Reception class in         
September, 2022. 

Wednesday 22nd June in the main hall. 9.00 
– 10.00 a.m. 

EYFS Induction meeting for parents of    
children starting Reception class in         
September, 2022. 

Thursday 23nd June in the main hall. 9.00 – 
10.00 a.m. 

INSET Day (Teacher Training). School closed 
to all pupils. 

Friday 24th June. 

Key stage 1 Sports Day Tuesday 28th June. 1.30 – 3.00 p.m. 

Year 3 and 4 Sports Day Wednesday 29th June. 1.30 – 3.00 p.m. 

Year 5 and 6 Sports Day Thursday 30th June. 1.30 – 3.00 p.m. 

Year 6 Drayton Manor Trip Friday 1st July 

End of Year Reports sent home Thursday 7th July 

Marsh Hill’s Got Talent Final Friday 8th July, pm. 

INSET Day (Teacher Training). School closed 
to all pupils. 

Monday 11th July. 

I wish you all a happy, safe and peaceful weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. J. Cusack 
Head Teacher 
 


